the November 2024

West Carroll 3-2-1Update

Thankgiving is a time for gratitude and reflection, and I'm incredibly thankful for the
West Carroll staff and community. Here are this month’s highlights:

3-Exciting Highlights & Developments

1.Strategic Plan in Action: Our five-year strategic plan is not just a document; it's a roadmap
guiding us toward excellence in literacy, numeracy, and career readiness through high-
quality instructional materials, Northwest Core coach collaboration, and targeted
professional development.

2.Investing in Our Future: We're making strategic investments to enhance our learning
environments by investing in new HVAC systems, classroom furniture and Chromebooks.
We're creating more comfortable, technology-rich learning spaces that support student
engagement and success.

3.Community Event Success:. The annual Boo Bash was a resounding success! West Carroll
staff and community members served over 1,500 students and their families. This event
promoted literacy with over 250 books distributed to students of all ages by Fraser Book Bus.
Another community event focused on literacy is the WCES “Night at the Pumpkin Patch”
Literacy Night on November 2ist.

2-Inspiring Quotes

“Over 60 percent of our junior class has met the state ASVAB benchmark... which deems them
ready to graduate in the state of Tennessee. This accomplishment highlights the effectiveness
of our academic preparation and support programs. It is a fantastic distinction for our students
and our school.” = WCHS Principal, Dr. Adam Douglas

"West Carroll Primary is focused on student attendance. We are having a competition among

our homerooms. The first homeroom to fill up their chart for having no absences will celebrate
with an ice cream party.” - WCPS Principal, Jackie Wester

1-Community Challenge

Using the following letters, solve the wheel of fortune
Puzzle (hint..think school)
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Email your responses to me, preston.caldwell@wcssd.org, or share online using #WCChallenge.

As we celebrate this season of gratitude and giving, let us continue to work collaboratively to
ensure every child in the West Carroll Special School District has the opportunity to succeed.
Together, we are building a brighter future for our students, fostering an environment where
they can thrive academically and personally. Our next board meeting will be held at WCHS on
December 5th. Hope to see you there.

To another great month of learning and growth at West Carroll,

Porestore Calffuell
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